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Heidi J. Sorvino, Chair of White and Williams' Financial Restructuring and Bankruptcy Practice and Managing Partner of the New York
Office, and Associates, Andrew E. Arthur and Michael Ingrassia, recently co-authored “The $7.5 Million Subchapter V Debt Limit Should
be Reinstated," published by the American Bankruptcy Institute Journal. The article detailed a few reasons why restructuring
professionals have urged Congress to reinstate the elevated debt limit and the benefits that could stem from this increase.

Click here to read the article.

This correspondence should not be construed as legal advice or legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents are
intended for general informational purposes only and you are urged to consult a lawyer concerning your own situation and legal
questions.


